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SAFER INTERNET DAY 

On Tuesday 8th February is Safer Internet Day. Each 
year there is a different theme for this. This year, the 
theme is ‘All fun and games?’  
 
As a school, we will be using this theme for all the 
assemblies to make every student aware of 
demonstrating respect and building positive 
relationships whilst online.  
 
Students are increasingly online these days and are 
being exposed to a variety of new online tools. It is our 
responsibility to teach them how to stay safe and what 
is acceptable use on the software and Apps around 
today and how to show respect in a virtual 
environment.  

 
DISCORD 

 
This is a popular app for gamers that has come to the 
attention of the safeguarding team recently. Discord is 
the only cross-platform voice and text chat app 
designed specifically for gamers.  
 
With the app users can stay connected to all Discord 
voice and text channels even when AFK (Away From 
Keyboard). Discord provides anonymity and privacy for 
communications, this does mean that it is vulnerable to 
the users who may use it for hostile or predatory 
behaviour and abuse whilst in chats. 
 
It has an age restriction of 13+ but is being used by 
many children younger than this.  
 
We have been informed that this app is becoming more 
popular with children can be used to send 
inappropriate sexual content and is linked to 
cybercrime. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Top Tips for Parents/ Carers 

 
Having conversations without judgement. 
 
Whether by playing games, watching videos, or doing 
things your child enjoys, spending time together online is 
a great way to start conversations about the online world 
and how they’re finding being a part of it. 
 
It is important to ask questions and take an interest in 
what your child enjoys online. 
An essential part of having this open dialogue is to not 
judge, even if their behaviour or life online isn’t what you 
wanted or expected. This ensures that your child feels 

they can come to you if ever they make a mistake or 
experience a problem online.  

Knowing where you can learn more about their favourite 
apps and games. 
 
Websites like Common Sense Media or The Family 
Gaming Database can be invaluable sources of 
information. When your child starts talking about a new 
game or app, why not do some research into the 
reporting and blocking options available? Then you can 
help your child if they come to you with an issue. 
 
Reassuring your child that whatever happens online, you 
are there to support them. 
 
Let your child know that the best way to address any 
problem they have online, is to tell a trusted adult 
immediately. For example, this might include someone 
sending them a friend request; an online message; telling 
them to visit a specific website or app, or asking them for 
their personal information. Reassure them that if 
anything happens online that they are unsure about, or 
makes them feel worried or upset, they can come to you 
for help. 
 
If you have any concerns about online safety please email 
s.hall@penworthamgirls.lancs.sch.uk. 
 

                                                                                                                                                                 

Use the QR code to join our online safety forum for parents and carers 

mailto:s.hall@penworthamgirls.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 


